
 

 

DEVON HILLS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
 

OCTOBER 2019 PRESIDENT’S MEMO 
 
 

1) At our October board meeting financials and September minutes were approved. 
  
2)   The board made plans for our November 2 yard sale and community gathering.  Both 
 
 events seemed successful. 
 
3)   A motion was passed to make the yard sale and gathering annual events to take place on 
 
the first Saturday of November. 
 
4)   The pond light timer is being set to turn on the lights earlier now that we are on standard  
 
time. 
 
5)   Our camera-security system has been serviced recently and adjusted for efficiency. 
 
6)    Led by board member Sandy Williams, the board decided to move forward with planting 3  
 
Willow trees to replace willows that died near the pond, and to plant hollies in the common  
 
area at Devon Valley Drive and Glenway, in a gap left by a diseased tree we had removed last 
 
year. 
 
     The board will now address the loss of trees at the South Highlands entrance, and upkeep  
 
of entrance-ways.     
 
      We would welcome any volunteers to help Sandy Williamson with landscaping ideas and  
 
assistance with entrance-ways maintenance. 
 
      As always, we welcome your suggestions, questions and comments.    Contact us by  
 
email:   boardofDirectors@devonHillsHoa.com 
 
                                                  
 
 
 
 Thanks !  Rob Crosby Hoar - president 
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